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Serving this wonderful city since I was first elected in 2018 has been a privilege and honor. I 
would like to thank the citizens of Maricopa who have trusted me for these last years. As you 
may know, I am seeking the office of Pinal County Supervisor in District 1 in the 2024 election. 

I believe government has a fiduciary duty to care for the taxpayer dollar and must conserve fiscal 
and other resources. I believe the needs of the people in any representative district trump any 
elected official’s personal desires. That is why, after a lot of consideration, I decided to put my 
name on the ballot for Pinal County Supervisor.  

Because I will be seeking a different elected position prior to my last year as your City Council 
Representative, state law requires me to resign.  That resignation will be effective on April 1st at 
2 p.m. before I turn in my nomination signatures to the county elections office.  

I am proud to have been a part of the collective work our City Council has accomplished. 
Maricopa has proven it not only leads the way in public safety, but also paves the way for 
business opportunities and continued growth for its residents.    

Maricopa has trusted me.  I look forward to earning that trust in the remainder of District 1 as the 
next county supervisor. 


